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Downtown Lighting



 Over the past several years, improvements to lighting in downtown 
have been made in conjunction with street improvements, parking lot 
construction and private development.

 City staff from the Engineering and Public Works departments have 
identified each light fixture in downtown and have worked to make 
sure they are all operating properly.

 Main Street worked with the downtown merchants and property 
owners to identify areas in need of additional lighting.
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 Public Works solicited quotes on the selected lighting improvements.

 The requested $200,000 will cover the cost to purchase and install the 
proposed lighting, including running electricity, constructing pole base 
piers and setting the light poles.
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